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Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 6:59 AM

To: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1013 Jameson St - Code Compliance Report

Vicki, 

 

The electrical inspector was out on Friday, so I was able to get the report out this morning. We had to wait for the owner 

to clear out the clutter and personal belongings. 

 

Regards, 

 

Nathan Bruhn 

Code Compliance Officer 

Department of Safety and Inspections 

City of Saint Paul 

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 

St. Paul, MN 55101 

Phone: 651-266-9033 

Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul) <vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  

Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 12:00 PM 

To: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul) <nathan.bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: 1013 Jameson St - Code Compliance Report 

 

Hi Nathan –  

 

The legislative hearing for the above property is on Tuesday, Dec 8. Can you tell me where this is at in the 

process of doing inspections?  Thank you. 

 

Vicki 

 

Vicki Sheffer 

TISH Program Manager
Dept. of Safety & Inspections 

375 Jackson Street Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101 

P: 651-266-1935 

vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul  

by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all. 

 


